
 
 

 

 

1 December 2023 

 

Dear families, 

My Child At School (MCAS)  / Family Dining Charges 

Before half term we shared that we would be transitioning across to using the My Child At School (MCAS) platform for 
payments. This week we have transferred all historic balances from Parent Pay to (MCAS) and updated the family dining 
charges on your child’s account. We wanted to inform you that that all balances are now fully up to date and from next 
week family dining charges will be added to your child’s account daily. 

The academy charges £2.40 per day per child for family dining and if you have more than one child attending Dixons 
Trinity Chapeltown we automatically apply a discount of 25%.  

Moving forward we no longer use Parent Pay and all payments should be made using MCAS. 

If you have any questions or are unsure how to use the My Child At School platform, please contact the academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

      

Emma Hickey     Angelique O’Garo 
Head of Secondary   Head of Primary 


